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Cedar Point Wind Power Project 
construction update 
We believe that part of being a good neighbour and community partner is informing you about our 
activities. Over the next few weeks Suncor and our contractors will begin the construction process 
for the Cedar Point Wind Power Project.   

Construction activities will include: land surveys civil works (site prep, tree clearing, access roads 
and turbine foundations), collection system installation, turbine erection, substation construction 
works, and transmission line and site reclamation. We anticipate construction to be complete in the 
fall of 2015. 

Throughout the construction process, the community can expect to see activity on private land and 
roads. There will be an increase in contractor vehicles and heavy equipment transportation that 
may impact traffic flow. We will work with our contractors to make every effort to minimize traffic 
disruptions, delays, dust and noise.   

The safety of every worker and community member during the construction work is Suncor’s 
priority. We ask that the community adheres to all flag persons’ direction, traffic signs and speed 
limits during construction activity, and appreciate your patience and understanding during this time.  

We recognize this timing is before the Environmental Review Tribunal decision. We respect the 
process and care about the concerns brought forward during this time, and will adhere to any 
decision made by the Tribunal. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please email cedarpoint@suncor.com or call 1-866-
344-0178. 

 

You’re invited! 
We want to hear from you. Suncor is establishing a Community Liaison Committee (CLC), which 
will provide a forum for us to listen to your concerns and ideas, as well as communicate updates on 
the project. We welcome your active participation in the committee as a member and if you’d like 
more information about how this works you are welcome to attend the first meeting with details 
below. All CLC meetings are open to the public and we look forward to continuing the dialogue with 
you.  

Community Liaison Committee Meeting 
March 19, 2015 
Warwick Community Hall 
7074 Egremont Road, Watford 
6-8 p.m. 


